
Temple BethEl Sisterhood
Sisterhood News – March 2023

Our programs and meetings are open to Temple members, family and friends.  Please join us.

Community Service Update
Food Collection 

for the Brighton Food Cupboard
and Irondequoit Community Cupboard

We’ve expanded our support to include the 
Irondequoit Community Cupboard in addition to 
the Brighton Food Cupboard.  Thanks to Debbie 
Waltzer, Bruce Green and Susan Greenberg for 
delivering the supplies.
Wanted: Cereal, Beans, Pasta, Pasta Sauce, Rice, 
Peanut Butter, Tuna, Mayonnaise, Canned 
Vegetables, Canned Fruit ,  Canned Soup , Canned 
or Boxed Juice,  Healthy Snacks

Clothing
for Brighton Your Wardrobe.

Wanted: No current special needs listed

P.A.D. Project
Partnering with NCJW, Greater Rochester Section, 
supporting teens and women  in the Rochester area.
.Wanted: Feminine hygiene products, or dollars.  

Support Sisterhood’s growing portfolio.
Collection containers are  near the Chapel.

Bring an item whenever you come to synagogue.
Tikkun Olam

TBE Sisterhood’s 
ANNUAL MEETING

May 21, 2023
10 a.m. , Garden Room

WINE     ~     CHEESE
CHOCOLATE     ~     FRUIT

MINGLE    &    MORE  CRAFTS

Celebrate our Sisterhood
Install our Officers and Board 

Interested in becoming active on the Board?  It’s not 
too late.  Nominations are being accepted until May 
10th, in writing or email (to gailfink49@gmail.com).  
Want to discuss opportunities?  Send Gail a quick 
email with your phone number, and we will talk. 

Slate of Officers
The following slate of Officers will be presented at 
our Annual Meeting for election to a 2-year term, 
to begin July 1st.

President – Gail Finkelstein
Vice President – Abbey Rasnick
Vice President  - Merle Markus
Vice President - Judy Schulman
Financial Secretary – to be determined
Treasurer – Tammi Steinberg
Members-at-Large –

Lynda Axelrod,  Susan Greenberg, 
Debbie Kummer, Judy Ressel,  Lana Russ, 
Barbara Schron, Iris Stark-Mand,
Cippy Teigman, Amy Wasserman, 
Susan Zauderer

Sisterhood Board Meetings
Join the conversation

Sundays at 10 am
Mar 12, April 23, May 21 (Annual Meeting)

- Financial Secretary      - Shiva Package delivery
- Gift Shop worker          - Communications

Open to all 

Temple 

members, 

family and 

friends

WE NEED YOU!  Can you volunteer some time, each 
week or month, to give us a hand?  Contact Gail at 
gailfink49@gmail.com to learn more.  Here are a few needs:

WISHING YOU A 
MEANINGFUL 

PESACH

Last Call for COLLEGE PACKAGES
Sisterhood members only – email Amy at 
wasscleans@aol.com with your child/grandchild’s college 
address.   We’ll let them know Temple is thinking of them.

mailto:gailfink49@gmail.com
mailto:gailfink49@gmail.com
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Temple Beth El Sisterhood
More Sisterhood News – March 2023

Just Judaica Gift Shop                                 Open Tues  2-4 pm, and by appointment.
The largest Judaica Gift Shop                Call Lynda Axelrod 585-385-3563 
in Western New York                                     or Iris Mand 585-739-2428.

P.A.D. Party
Held Sunday, Feb 19, 2023

We worked like a well-oiled machine!  Everyone 
focused on their job, and we assembled PAD Kits –

225 in only 35 minutes, a new record for us.  

Our sincere thanks to our  team –
program chair Amy Wasserman, 

Karen Fernandez, Gail Finkelstein, 
Shoshana Germanow, Debbie Kummer, 

Hillary Lampell, Helene Newman,  Sherrill Pogal, 
Abbey Rasnick, Judy Schulman, Tammi Steinberg, 

Lisa Tellem, Debbie Waltzer, and Lisa Waltzer.
Thanks to Gina Horowitz and Soralee Cook from 

NCJW for their guidance and support.

Program Report

CONGRATULATIONS	AND	THANKS	TO
Temple Beth El Sisterhood

For	assembling	225	Full	Cycle	Kits	
TO	HELP	WOMEN	AND	GIRLS	ACHIEVE ACCESS	AND	DIGNITY	

DURING	THEIR	MONTHLY	CYCLE

Recipient	Organizations:
YWCA,	Mothers	in	Need	of	Others,

Charles	Settlement,	Gantt	Community	Center
Gina Horowitz ,	Soralee Cook February	19,	2023
NCJW,	GRS	Co-chairs,	P.A.D.	Project	Initiative																								Date	of	Event

SAVE THE DATE
Our next PAD Party
Sunday, July 9, 2023

10 am in the Garden Room

Feminine hygiene products are 
being collected now, in the 
barrel outside the Chapel.  

Or, send dollars to TBE 
Sisterhood, and we will 
purchase items for you. 


